
CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

COVID-19 UPDATE
Dear Members, 

As announced by the Government last week, the relaxation of a number of social distancing 
measures will take place starting from 6th October 2022:

1. The cap on the number of people per table in food and beverage outlets will be increased 
to 12 

2. The number of people that can attend a private function will be increased to 240 and the 
RAT testing requirement will remain in place.

We would like to announce the following arrangements at the Club, which will start tomorrow in 
light of the above-mentioned relaxations.

• The maximum number of people per table will increase from 8 to 12 persons at the Club’s 
food and beverage outlets.

• The maximum number of people for private functions will increase from 120 to 240 
persons.

• All diners at a gathering of more than 12 persons will have to present proof of a negative 
rapid antigen test (RAT) taken within 24 hours of the gathering in order to enter any of our 
outlets or function rooms. Members and their Guests are required to show a photo of the 
RAT result with the name, date and time the test was taken.

• For sports facilities, the number of participants in group activities will increase from 8 to 12 
persons.

Please note that our sauna, steam and jacuzzi facilities remain closed until further notice.

I look forward to seeing you all at the Club!

Stay Safe and Healthy.

Yours sincerely

Michael J Wood
Chairman
Hong Kong Football Club
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